
District 8 Letter to Units – September 2022

Greetings Auxiliary Members.

Hello.  I am your new District 8 President from Beach.  I would like to thank you for the job well done.
100% membership for 2022.  Membership growth and holding a membership drive in their community,
let your communities know that you are there.  Giving 10 to Education.  Purchase school supplies for 
our children to attend school.  Unit project whether it be for students in need of supplies or teachers 
who need to stock up on supplies for their classrooms.  September 17, 2022 at Four Points by Sheraton 
Williston, Department Commander Dan Brown and President will be having our homecoming.

District meeting is being held in Richardton October 15th.  2 pm registration and social.  Meeting at 
3pm  Hope you can come.  Units have done a remarkable job maintaining and growing their 
membership.

District 8 President
Barbara Fulton


